
 
 
 
March 3, 2023 

UM 2000 Broad Investigation of PURPA 

Phase 0 Workshop Announcement  
 
This letter announces the date and time of the Phase 0 workshop on avoided cost methodology for 

solar + storage resources in the UM 2000 Broad Investigation of PURPA.  During the workshop, 

stakeholders will be given the opportunity to present their comments and discuss other stakeholder 

comments.  The Phase 0 workshop is initially scheduled for the afternoon of March 15, 2023, from  

1 – 4 PM PST.  For more information, please see Staff’s Process Proposal and Scope Update 

document.  This meeting will be recorded and made available to those unable to attend. 

 Date: March 15, 2023 

 Time: 1:00-4:00 p.m. 

 Location: Microsoft Teams Meeting 
o Click here to join the meeting 

o Meeting ID: 225 833 184 937 
o Passcode : aHMNRT 

 
Or call in (audio only) 
+1 503-446-4951, 907523540# United States, Portland  
Phone Conference ID: 907 523 540# 

 
Phase 0 stakeholder comments on needed assumptions and methodology changes to 
implement an avoided cost rate for solar + storage resources are requested to be submitted by 
end of day March 7, 2023. 

 
 
If you have questions about the workshop, please contact:  

 

 

Ryan Bain 
Senior Utility and Energy Analyst 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 

C: (503) 559-0380 

ryan.bain@puc.oregon.gov  
 

 

To receive meeting notices and agendas for this docket, send an email to puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov, and 

ask to be added to the service list for Docket No. UM 2000. You will then receive emails with workshop details, 
when new documents have been added to the docket, or there is a change to the schedule.  

 

https://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAH/um2000hah151219.pdf
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